
 
 

    
 
 
 
 June 23, 2022 
 
 
Les Skoski, Ph.D., Radiation Safety Officer 
ARCADIS U.S., Inc. 
630 Plaza Drive, Suite 100 
Highlands Ranch, Colorado 80129 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF INITIATION OF ACTIVITIES LICENSE NUMBER 05-35250-01 
 
By letter dated March 29, 2022, you provided notification to this office that you would initiate 
certain activities under the subject license at two licensed uranium mill sites owned by Rio 
Algom Mining LLC.  This notification was required by License Condition 16.  Please also submit 
a copy of the written agreement between you and the customer, as described in Condition 17 of 
your license.  You can contact this office at 817-200-1546 if you have any questions about this 
letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

        
 

Casey Alldredge, Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 
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